Dalhousie University Office of the Registrar

Halifax, Nova Scotia
Canada B3H 4H6

TEL: (902) 494-2450
FAX: (902) 494-1630

April 16, 1997

Dr. Ruben C. Umaly, Director
Suranaree University of Technology
111 University Ave.

Nakhon Ratchasima, NMNM, 30000
THAILAND

Dear Dr. Umaly:

Greetings from Nova Scotia!

I am pleased to provide you with the enclosed information about Dalhousie University. I have
included a set of Dalhousie calendars as well as some sample brochures and handbooks which

we send to potential students.

Please do not hesitate to contact our office if you require additional materials or have any
questions. I look forward to having the opportunity to correspond with you again in the future.

Best wishes!

Sincerely,

/éo*gm/ ’

Gudrun Curri
Registrar



Ref. No. 5136/ 375 4 July 1997
DR. GUDRUN CURRI

Registrar, Dalhousie University

Halifx, Nova Scotia

Canada AB3H 4H6

FAX: (902) 494-1630

Dear Dr. Curri,
This is to acknowledge with appreciation and gratitude receipt of brochures and
catalogues of Dalhousie University. We have passed on the other copies to the library for

student perusal while we have kept a copy for reference at our Center.

Thank you and we look forward to continued cooperation between SUT and
Dalhousie University.

Yours sincerely,

/)ﬁ
(Prof. Dr. Ruben C. Umadly)

Dirgctor, Center for International Affairs




SURANAREE UNIVERSITY OF TECHNOLOGY
CENTRE FOR INTERNATIONAL AFFAIRS

111 University Avenue, Muang District, Nakhon Ratchasima , Thailand
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Ref. No. 5136/ 329 4 July 1997
DR. GUDRUN CURRI

Registrar, Dalhousie University

Halifx, Nova Scotia

Canada AB3H 4H6

FAX: (902) 494-1630

Dear Dr. Curri,
This is to acknowledge with appreciation and gratitude receipt of brochures and
catalogues of Dalhousie University. We have passed on the other copies to the library for

student perusal while we have kept a copy for reference at our Center.

Thank you and we look forward to continued cooperation between SUT and
Dalhousie University.

Yours sincerely,

/
(Prof. Dr. Ruben C.'Umaly)
Director, Center for International Affairs

FAXED
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